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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 7, 2003

TO: Honorable Florence Shapiro, Chair, Senate Committee on Education 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB968 by Shapleigh (Relating to a program to promote participation by public junior college 
students in individual development account programs.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Coordinating Board to assist in the development and transmission of 
information to financial aid offices at public community colleges regarding the availability of and 
services offered by Individual Development Account (IDA) programs.  According to the Coordinating 
Board, the only cost of implementing the provisions of the bill would be $17,341 per year 
for producing and distributing printed information. 

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board
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